
St. Felicitas Church

Prayer Request
Please pray for those who need the Lord’s healing in body, mind
or spirit, especially Marilyn Hilmes, Krystal Huelsmann, Betty
Voss, Ed & Margie McQuade, Taylor Marti, Jim Jansen,
Father Ed Schaefer and all who asked for our prayers.

Thank you for your generosity!
Have you remembered St. Felicitas Parish 

in your Estate Planning?

June 22 – 9:30 a.m.
USHERS: Connie & Vince Barciszewski
LECTORS: Millie Peppenhorst
MINISTERS OF HOLY COMMUNION: Norb Rakers,
Pam Benhoff & Joe Luebbers
GIFT BEARERS: Arlene Hilmes Family
SERVERS: Carlee, Zoey, Aiden, Averie, Evie
MUSICIAN: Maribeth Detmer

June 29 – 9:30 a.m.
USHERS: Alvin Huels & Craig Diekemper
LECTORS: Sue Potthast
MINISTERS OF HOLY COMMUNION: Alan
Heldorfer, Ann Hampel & Cindy Gnaedinger
GIFT BEARERS: Barciszewski Family
SERVERS: Hanley & Harrison, McKenna, Maggie,
Lakin
MUSICIAN: Prairie Travelers

Missed Mass but still want to keep up....find our bulletins online at www.stfelicitasbeaverprairie.com

WEEKLY OFFERING
6 - 15- 2025

Number of Envelopes  24
Envelope Total
Loose Collection
Grand Total

$1,135
$218.00

$1,353.00

 Our monthly income for May 2025 was $6,466.58; 
our monthly expenses totaled $8,747.58.

Spring Chicken dinner deposit totaled $12,661.61.
The Ladies Sodality donated $4,000 toward roof
repair and insurance payment will be $6,847.81. 

We have not received that payment yet. 
Thank you to all who have donated

 toward roof repairs.
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Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ 
Today we come to both celebrate and receive the
Body and Blood of Christ. In doing so, as we hear
Saint Paul say today, we proclaim the death of
the Lord until he comes again. Yes, we proclaim
Jesus’ death on the cross—difficult as it was to
accept at the time, and still painful to consider—
for it led to his triumph over sin and death. Our
sin, our death. The Body and Blood of Christ,
which we receive and celebrate today, is our path
to new life, to life in him. Like a procession with
the consecrated host, the Body and Blood of
Christ is a sign and symbol of our journey to new
life in Christ.

 Taken from Pastoral Patterns

June 22 - Bev Houseman
June 29 - Paul Barciszewski

6/22/2025

If you have something you would like added to the bulletin,
please email the parish office at:

stfelicitasbeaverprairie@gmail.com  
or text Lisa @ 618-477-7733  before Thursday evening.

Aug. 10 & 17; Nov. 23 & 30; Dec. 28
Available Mass Intentions for 2025

Mass intentions can be made by contacting
the parish office. Intentions are $10 per mass.

Today we celebrate the gift of Eucharist. 
This gift is what truly defines us as Catholics. 

We rejoice that Jesus gave His Body and Blood for 
our redemption. This is the remembrance we 

commemorate during each Liturgy. This is only possible through the
Holy Sacrifice of the Mass which is celebrated by a priest. We are

challenged to pray for more priests; we are also challenged to
encourage those who may have a calling to Holy Orders. Pose the

question: “Have you ever considered being a priest?” 



If your child is planning on
joining our PSR program next
year, please let the office know
so we can get enough supplies

ordered and ready for class.

If we fail to publish your birthday or anniversary, 
please get with the parish office so we can update your member profile.

June 25 - Ed McQuade
June 28 - Dan Potthast

St. Damian, Damiansville - Sat. July 12
St. Bruno, Pinckneyville Sat., July 19 

St. Boniface, Germantown, Tues., July 29
St. Francis, Aviston - Sat., August 2

St. Rose, St. Rose - Sat., August 9
St. Augustine, Hecker - Sat., August 16

Note regarding The Messenger delivery
In recent weeks, subscribers to The Messenger have made us

aware of a delivery problem that is resulting in papers arriving
late to their mailboxes. We apologize for the service issue and

are investigating the cause of it with post offices 
throughout the Diocese of Belleville. 

Please be patient during this time 
as we search for a solution. Thank you!

The 2025 Catholic Service and Ministry Appeal
Hope in the Lord

Each year the success of the Catholic Service and Ministry
Appeal depends upon the generous response of every Catholic

household – it depends on you!! Every dollar donated to the
Appeal is restricted and supports only the work of 17 diocesan

ministries which serve thousands of people throughout southern
Illinois each year. To learn more about the good works your gift

makes possible, visit www.diobelle.org and click on the Catholic
Service and Ministry Appeal poster or call 

Judy Phillips at 618-722-5007 – she’d love to hear from you!

St. Rose Festival Drawing 
St Rose Festival $15,000 Drawing Only 300 tickets sold.

6 chances to win $10,000. There will be an early bird drawing July 2,
2025. Then on Aug 9, 2025 there will be (4) $1,000 winners and (1)

$10,000 winner. Tickets are $100, cash, check or Venmo Purchase tickets
at Speed Bumps Bar, Nathan Vice 618 806-6143 or 

Blake Benhoff 618-604-3113. 

Society of St. Vincent De Paul 
Needs Your Help!

The Society of St. Vincent de Paul Belleville Council reports
record numbers of people staying at its OverNite Center
to escape summer’s heat and 300+ people per day coming
for meals at Cosgrove’s Kitchen. With these increased
numbers, there is an urgent need for your help. We humbly
ask for your prayers for SVDP and its clients and, if you are
able, your donation of: Bottled Water, Gatorade or similar
drinks, Individually packaged food items including: cookies,
fruit cups, tuna and chicken snack packs, chips, crackers,
cheese sticks, cereal, instant oatmeal, Pop Tarts,
breakfast bars, soup or pasta in a cup.
If interested, please bring items for donation by June 29
and items to be partnered with nearby parishes for deliver. 

June 29 - Pancake & Sausage Breakfast. Breese Knights
of Columbus Hall serving 8 - 11 a.m. Dine in Adults $12;
Dine in Child $6; all carry-outs $12. Breakfast includes
scrambled eggs, pancakes, sausage, hashbrowns,
biscuits with gravy, fruit, orange juice, milk and coffee.
July 19 & 20 - St. Francis, Aviston Quilt Show. 11
a.m.-3 p.m. at the St. Francis Parish Center.

Missed the weekend
Mass and want a copy 

of the bulletin? 
Can’t remember if you
are assigned a ministry

roll this weekend?

h t tp s : / / s t f e l i c i t a sbeaverpra i r i e . c om

Check out our new Website

You lost your PSR class schedule and not sure 
if there is class this weekend?

Now you can have it all in just a few clicks!
Search up our new website and bookmark it for reference. 

 Next week we will take up the Peter’s 
Pence Collection to support the Universal 

Church and the work of the Holy See, 
including the charitable works of Pope Francis. These

works benefit our brothers and sisters on the mar gins of
society, including victims of war, oppression, and

disasters. Please be generous. For more information, visit
www.obolodisanpietro.va/en.html

Welcome
Fr. Dan Friedman 

This weekend Fr. Dan Friedman 
will be celebrating the Mass with us. 

Fr. Tom unfortunately cannot be here with us to celebrate. He was
doing good after his pacemaker surgery, however, he caught COVID
and was hospitalized early in the week, and released on Tuesday. I
spoke with him Friday morning and he sounded really good, but is
unable to celebrate with us this weekend. He has hopes to “break
out” and be back on his feet and be back with us next weekend. 


